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March 13, 2020
Dear Springfield Local Schools Parents, Guardians and Staff:

Yesterday, Governor DeWine announced that Ohio schools will close to address the outbreak of
Coronavirus (COVID-19). Springfield Local Schools will not be in session beginning Monday, March
16th and plan to return on Monday, April 6th. The Governor has stated that this date will be
re-evaluated closer to that time.

We would like to share some information with you today regarding what to expect over the
up-coming weeks. We will continue to monitor details related to the COVID-19 situation and will
release more details as they become available.

We are dedicated to continue to provide meals to students during the school closure. Meals will be
provided, free of charge, at Spring Hill Elementary from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Monday through
Friday, March 16-20, 2020. We will provide additional details regarding the remaining dates as soon
as those plans are finalized. If you are going to participate in this service, we ask that you
pre-register on our website at www.springfieldspartans.org or call (330)798-1179 and leave a
message. This will help us ensure that we can provide enough meals for everyone who needs one.
Additional details, such as menu and instructions, will be communicated in the coming days.

In order to ensure we can communicate effectively with you, please ensure that you have provided
us with your current contact information through FinalForms at
https://springfieldspartans-oh.finalforms.com. The District will continue to utilize our social media
pages to keep you up to date.

Facebook.com/springfieldlocalschools @SpartanSchools (Twitter)
GoSpringfieldSpartans (Instagram)

In addition to the paper materials sent home with your child, the district offers online enrichment
opportunities at https://www.springfieldspartans.org/students.

If you need assistance accessing any online content, such as Edmentum or FinalForms, you can
submit a help ticket at www.springfieldspartans.org and a member of our technical support team
will be available to assist you.

The safety and well-being of our students, staff and community are our number one priority and
will continue to guide the decisions we make.

Sincerely,

el Moere

Chuck Sincere
Superintendent
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